
 
 
Drama troupe announces 
auditions 

Men and women needed for March 
production 
 
Posted December 29, 2011 
    
The newly formed Ghost Light Players of MetroWest will hold 
auditions for their first production, “Almost, Maine,” on Tuesday, 
January 17th and Thursday, January 19th, from 7:00 PM to 9:00 
PM at First Church in Marlborough Congregational. The show calls 
for an ensemble cast of five men and five women within the age 
range of twenties to early forties. Ghost Light Players will be 
performing Almost, Maine in March of 2012. 
   
Ghost Light Players of MetroWest aim to hearken back to the 
days of old, when traveling troupes entertained their patrons 
with little more than a few props, masterful skill and an avid love 
of theater. Their sets will be small, the costumes minimal, but 
tlent and passion will be on full display. 
   
For those interested in learning more, a Meet and Greet will be 
held on Sunday, January 8th, 2:00 PM at First Church.  Meet the 
director, stage manager and producer of the show, as well as 
other folks from the community, and learn about the play. 
    
Kat Alix-Gaudreau, the Artistic Director for Ghost Light Players, is 
excited about the new theater company, “Ghost Light Players 
gives me the exciting opportunity to work with the very talented 
people of Marlborough and the MetroWest area.  I love the 
challenge of creating something out of nothing, and Community 
Theater provides that challenge in spades.  I look forward to 



mounting our first production and seeing where it takes us from 
there.” 
    
For additional information on the theater company or the show, 
Almost, Maine, email info@ghostlightplayers.com or visit 
www.ghostlightplayers.com.	
  


